
CCH Recrui�ng Event 

August 1, 2023 

 

On Tuesday, August 1, 2023, the CCH South Region Program par�cipated in Meriden’s Na�onal Night 
Out.  This is a large-scale community event promo�ng the partnership between the community and law 
enforcement.  In addi�on to food, music, games, and demonstra�ons, it is also an opportunity for 
community groups and organiza�ons to showcase what they do for the community.  CCH shared 
informa�on both to families and individuals served by the Department who may be interested in this 
living op�on, as well as sharing informa�on with community members who may be interested in opening 
their home as a CCH licensee.  

 

A full shot of the recrui�ng / informa�on table 



 

Some of the informa�on on our table 



 

As it is a community event, CCH put together two gi� bags with school supplies and family games.  Bags 
were raffled off in a free raffle at the end of the night.  


